Phi Kappa

Illinois

-2 Tue “Crows” here at the University of Illinois

have really been swinging this fall. Through
formal and informal rush we have pledged twenty-
four good men who have coordinated themselves
into a very fine pledge class. They've had five or
six exchanges with some of the top sororities on
campus. On October 11, 1958 they were honored
at our annual pledge dance which turned out to
be a real “gassy” event. Our theme was “House



